
KENTUCKY FEATURED AT NATIONAL 
LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE 
 
Hi there.  I have been asked (with a District Chair from Nevada) to present at the NSDA 
Leadership conference in August about Traits for a Healthy District.  This is pretty cool.   
  
I’m curious about your feedback – what do you think makes our District healthy?  What do you 
like about the Kentucky District?  What do you think makes it strong?  I have definite ideas, but 
I would be really interested in your feedback too as I prepare the presentation for August.  So if 
you get a chance, please shoot me an email this summer with your thoughts.   
  
Good luck to all our Kentucky competitors at Nationals next week!  I’ll make sure Mr. Cooper 
stays informed as he does a good job getting the word out about how results are going as they 
happen through the KHSSL connections, and then I’ll put together a full report for the website 
(www.kynsda.org) once it’s all over.  Go Team Kentucky! 

  
Steve in Danville 
 

http://www.kynsda.org/

